
City of McCleary 

STAFF REPORT 
 

To: Council 

From: Paul Nott 

Date: 4/7/2025 

Department: Light and Power 

 

 

Hello All, 

 

This last month we have had 2 outages. One on Mommsen and the other on Summit 

Rd. We’ve completed 3 other customer service work orders and have built and 

installed the new 2 new cameras. One at the park and the other at the bus station. 

 

The crew has also started a 5-pole replacement project on the Elma Hicklin Rd. 

We did the test run for the new meter reader with Ferguson, afterwards we had to do 

a audit of the readings, all in all it went pretty smooth. 

 

If anyone has any questions or concerns, feel free to contact us… 

 

 

Paul 

 

 

 

 

 

 


